
 

From: Gareth Martin <gmartin@fenland.gov.uk>  

Sent: 31 August 2023 12:50 

To: PlanningPolicy <PlanningPolicy@eastcambs.gov.uk> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: ECDC Local Plan – Single Issue Review (SIR): modifications consultation  

 

 

Dear Richard, 

 

Thank you for consulting Fenland District Council about the proposed modifications to the Single 

Issue Review of the East Cambridgeshire Local Plan.  

 

I am writing to advise you that on behalf of the Council I have no comments. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Gareth Martin 

 

Senior Development Officer  

Planning Policy/Local Plan Team 

Fenland District Council 

 

01354 622576 

 

 


